Church Planter
for
Upper Bavaria, Germany

Ministry to the Military & Internationals (MM&I), is a ministry of Southeast Alabama
Presbytery, PCA. It is a ministry God established to minister to American Military
service personnel and their families serving overseas. It began in 2008 and has been
used of God to plant 3 churches in Germany, 1 in Norway, 1 in Italy, 1 on Guam, and 1
in Okinawa. We also have a church planter that will be moving to South Korea in 2024
to take up a charge to establish a church near 2 major U.S. bases. We have found a
number of internationals joining these churches that are planted near major bases in
Europe and the Pacific. Currently, MM&I is the only Reformed Presbyterian witness
near any of our bases overseas.

MM&I believes that God still has locations where there is a crying need for good, solid,
biblical churches where the Word and Gospel is proclaimed faithfully, the sacraments
are observed according to the Scriptures, and where prayer that relies upon Christ, our
only Mediator, enters the treasuries of Heaven. MM&I is simply making an effort to
minister to a very important segment of our nation and citizens of other nations. We
want to reach those called from before the foundation of the world with the “good news”
and then help them mature in the Christian faith so they can live out their lives to the
glory of Christ.

MM&I is seeking a church planter who is willing to move to Germany and establish a
Reformed and Presbyterian Church near the U.S. Army Garrison in Upper Bavaria. The
primary location of the church would be in the Grafenwoehr and Vilseck area. The
Garrison has several other locations that may be able to participate in a church plant.
They are in Hohenfels and Garmisch. There are approximately 30,000 Americans in the
footprint, plus Germans and other internationals that speak English.

MM&I understands that living in a foreign country will be challenging. We also know
that it can be quite exhilarating. You would be carrying the only life saving, life shaping
message there is. You might even be part of a growing number of churches that are
working and praying for a Reformation to sweep the nations. It may begin with MM&I
seeking to bring the Gospel to our military members and it may end with Germans and
other nationalities becoming a part of the Christ's bride, the Church!

If you sense that this might be a part of God's calling for you, please contact me at my
contact information below.

TE Doug Hudson
1.334.593.4599; email: doug.gertie@yahoo.com






